
 

HUNTERNATION 

To: House of Representatives Transportation Committee 

From: Keith Mark, Hunter Nation President 

Date: January 30, 2025 

RE: Senate Bill (SB) 18 Proponent— Written Testimony, WebX if available 

Thank you, Chairman Francis and Committee members, for the opportunity to support 
SB 18, Hunter Nation License Plate bill. I am not here in my position as a Commissioner 
on the Kansas Department of Wildlife & Parks, but as President of Hunter Nation. 
Proudly, I am a lifelong Kansan and lifelong hunter. I founded Hunter Nation right here in 
Kansas to be the leading not-for-profit conservation organization that protects all 
traditional American values including God, family, country, the Constitution, and the 
hunting lifestyle. Hunter Nation has had a tremendous impact across the country in 
promoting and protecting hunting, conservation, and access to habitat at the state and 
federal level. 

With Hunter Nation being based in Kansas, it would be especially appropriate to support 
this organization with a Kansas license plate. 

I support SB 18 and ask for your support. Thank you for your consideration. 

Keith Mark 

President 

Hunter Nation 


